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To: Eden Prairie School Board Members 

From: Director Veronica Stoltz 

Re: Statement Regarding Policy Violations 

Date:    December 14, 2020 

 

It has been made clear to me that my conduct following the August 24, 2020 board meeting led 

to severe disappointment from my fellow board members and caused unintended discord 

within our district. Engaging with the crowd of educators who had gathered following 

adjournment of our formal meeting was in violation of policies carefully outlined by the Eden 

Prairie School district to govern the conduct of its school board members.  I acknowledge that I 

did not abide by the governing policies of my office and offer my sincere apologies to anyone 

whom my actions may have hurt. 

 

Veronica Stoltz 

 

Veronica Stoltz 
Member, Eden Prairie School Board 
Inspiring Each Student Every Day 
  

 

 
 

 


